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Assembly Member Rebecca A. Seawright's
Statement on Upper East Side High Rise Fire

that Injured 22

FDNY Responded To A Fire On East 72nd
Street

New York, New York-- ​"THANK YOU to the brave firefighters who responded
early this morning and saved lives on East 72nd Street. My best wishes to
four f irefighters and 18 residents in recovery. FDNY urges all New Yorkers
to be #FDNYSmart -  close the door behind you when escaping a fire."

Assembly Member Seawright's office, in partnership with the American Red Cross, will
be issuing free smoke alarms through out the community in the near future.
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